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Mai Vang

From: Leah Deiman <juhl.leah@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 9:44 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Demolish CVS

[You don't often get email from juhl.leah@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
Hello, please please please take action to get rid of the CVS on University and Snelling. 
 
Please! 
Leah Deiman 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


